GENOA TOWNSHIP ELECTION COMMISSION Regular Meeting June 26, 2002

MINUTES

A regular meeting of the Election Commission was called to order at 9:30 a.m. at the Genoa Township Hall. The following members were present constituting a quorum for the transaction of business: Paulette Skolarus, Robin Hunt and Gary McCririe. Also present was Township Manager Michael Archinal.

The meeting was called to review the ballot proposals and candidates for the August 6, 2002 primary election and to assure the accuracy of the ballot with regard to language and candidates. No corrections or changes were made to the submittal.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:50 a.m.

Paulette A. Skolarus

Genoa Township Clerk